
27/10/2020 

MRS Lynelle Caine 
29 Deakin ST 
Forestville NSW 2087 
lynelleandpete@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Please consider a suitable entry/exit point from the new development at Forest way shops that 
takes the traffic on and off the main arterial routes (Forest Way and Warringah Rd) and NOT 
the local back streets. We live in the surrounding streets and are very concerned that the traffic 
in our street will increase significantly if the only way to head south from the shops is on Grace 
avenue. Already there are too many cars on Grace avenue!
Thank you for considering this. 
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